
 

 

We invite you to be a part of the various sponsorship and marketing opportunities  
at our annual ONE Sisterhood Conference.  

ONE SISTERHOOD Conference is scheduled May 10th-12th, 2023 
It is a tremendous opportunity to build brand loyalty, attract new customers  

and showcase your commitment to supporting our community.                                                            
Below are the packages for your consideration. 

 

ONE SISTERHOOD Conference / $5,000 Single Sponsorship  

Advertisement due by April 5th 

 
-Your Company is advertised on our screens throughout the conference. 

-Your Company is advertised in our conference bulletin. 

-Your Company will be advertised in the conference website during the event, as one of 

our title sponsors. 

-Your Company banner will be displayed during the conference (banner to be provided 

by sponsor). 

-Your Company name will be shown in two (2) of our social media postings. 

-Two reserved parking spaces and two reserved seats during the conference (RSVP 

required). 

-Two (2) dinners for you and a guest, Wednesday, Thursday or Friday. Join Pastors 

Nieman and their family and friends. Please let us know which nights work best for you! 

 

Please call Pastor Elena Delman or Nancy Fernandez at 915.532.8543 if you have any 

questions and of your final decision.  

Due to media and printing deadlines, payment in full must be received by the set deadline date.  

You will receive a sponsorship packet before conference which will assist you with your 

attending our conference.  

Thank you for partnering with us in our passion to teach others how to live the abundant life 

Jesus came to give us! 

 


